
   
 

                                         THE ELIOT GARDEN CLUB 

                                                 March 8, 2018 
 
PROGRAM:  Creating a Pollinator Garden, with guest speaker Vince Cirasole 

 

Join us for an exciting program on how to create a Pollinator Garden that attracts Bees, Butterflies and MANY other 

wonderful pollinators to your gardens! 

 

Our guest speaker, Vince Cirasole, is a Master Gardener and served for many years on the Board of Directors of 

the Northeast Organic Farming Association in New York.  Vince spent 13 years farming his highly productive 

16,000 square foot organic garden, selling produce at nearby farmers markets.  In 2013, Vince and his wife retired 

to New Hampshire where he now shares his Organic Gardening knowledge and expertise with communities 

through local libraries, adult education centers and health food stores.  

 

 

 

To find out more about the Eliot Garden Club; our many community projects, other wonderful programs we offer 

and how to become a Member, please join us on Thursday, March 8th, at 12:45PM in the First Congregational 

Church of Eliot - Meeting Hall, Eliot, ME.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at:   

 

                                                         jblongstaff@comcast.net  

 

 

Barbara Longstaff 

Eliot Garden Club         
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